
I would like it to be known that myself and many other law bidding citizens find senate bill 941 
to be a bill that will not reduce crime but, rather make criminals out of law bidding citizens. The 
fact that it is being rushed through without much of a chance for public feedback is offensive in 
itself. The bill will not reduce crime; it will not fix a broken system and is a waste of time and 
money. You should be considering the laws that are in place and reinforcing those laws instead 
of creating laws that will punish and imprison law bidding gun owners. It is a law that will fail its 
core mission of reducing crime and increase the number of people who cannot own guns because 
they broke this law unknowingly who otherwise would have been law bidding citizens prior to 
this law. This bill should be shut down in its tracks!!  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Law Bidding Citizen 

 

Harry McNall 

 


